
 
 

DATE: December 11, 2014 
 

AGENDA ITEM # 6 

 
TO:    Public Arts Commission 
 
FROM:   Jon Maginot, Staff Liaison  
 
SUBJECT:   Monthly staff report 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION:    
 
Receive information and announcements from City staff 
 
 
DISCUSSION 
 
At the October 23, 2014 Public Arts Commission (PAC) meeting, the Commission voted to extend 
the loan period for Torso 3 an additional two years and to move the sculpture to a location in front 
of 199 First Street.  After contacting the artist regarding his interest in extending the loan period, the 
artist indicated that he had a gallery interested in acquiring the piece and declined the City’s offer to 
extend the loan period. 
 
On November 25, 2014, the City Council approved the installation of Jazzy and Dancing Moon Rollers 
upon the recommendation of the PAC.  Staff is working with the artists on the installation of these 
pieces. 
 
At the October 23, 2014 PAC meeting, the Commission recommended installation of Magic Garden 
in Village Park.  Since this location is within a park, the recommendation will be forwarded to the 
Parks and Recreation Commission (PARC) prior to going before the City Council.  The decision 
made in October was too late to be included in the November PARC agenda and the PARC has 
cancelled their meeting for December.  Therefore, it is anticipated that this recommendation will go 
before the PARC in January. 
  
 


